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No. 486, A.] [Published May 13, 1943. 

CHAPTER 125. 

AN ACT to create 16.33 (1) (0) and (p) of the statutes, relating 
to positions in the unclassified civil service in counties having 
civil service pursuant to sections 16.31 to 16.44 of the statutes. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, j'epresented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

16.33 (1) (0) and (p) of the statutes are created to read: 
16.33 (1) (0) Students and internes in medical or professional 

specialties. 
(p) Residents in the medical specialties. 

Approved May 11, 1943. 

No. 520, A.] [Published May 13, 1943. 

CHAPTER 126. 

AN ACT to create 16.353 of the statutes, relating to the employ
ment of physically handicapped persons in the civil service of 
populous counties during the existing national emergency. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

16.353 of the statutes is created to read: 
16.353 EMPLOYMENT OF HANDICAPPED SERVICES. For the dura

tion of the existing national emergency and until the same shall 
have been officially terminated by proclamation of the President 
or Congress of the United States, the county board of super
visors may by ordinance authorize and direct the civil service 
commission to fill vacancies in the classified service by employ
ment of physically handicapped persons, in cases where such 
handicap would prevent them from passing the regular civil 
service physical examination and does not in the opinion of a 
qualified physician selected by the civil service commission, im
pair the efficiency of the applicant in performing the work re
quired by more than 50 percent, and where such physician shall 
certify that such handicapped person does not possess an organic 
disability which is likely to be aggravated by such employment. 
The county board may set up such classifications for such em
ployes and provide such compensation therefor as it deems 




